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Planning Department,
Council of the Isles of Scilly,
Town Hall,

St. Mary's,

Isles of Scilly.

TR21 OLW

2"d September 2015

Dear Sirs,

Planning Applications P/15/066, P/15/067/ P15/068
Men-a-Vaur, Church Road, St. Mary’s, Isles of Scilly.

On behalf of the Standing Committee of the Parochial Church Council | write
to object to the above planning applications.

We are concerned at the increase in late night noise that will inevitably result
from the development of two new blocks adding an additional 21 rooms and
the development of Men-a-Vaur. We are aware that the current Chaplain has
been disturbed by the noise from late night parties held at Men-a-Vaur over
the last few years.

The property is in a built up residential area and the proposed development
will affect many people living in the vicinity.

Please ensure that our objection is taken into consideration by the Planning
Committee at their meeting.

Yours faithfully,

G.M. Lowen (Mrs.)
Hon. Secretary

Charity Registration Number 1129954



